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Key Information for Autumn 2 

PE will be on a Wednesday this half term.  Please can you ensure 

that your child has full PE kit in school, including suitable pumps or 

trainers for outdoor sessions. Earrings need to be removed at home 

on PE days.  

Forest School  

This half term we will be doing forest school sessions. These will 

take place every Thursday starting this week. Your child will need 

old trousers, shoes/wellies, a warm jumper, waterproof coat (that you 

don’t mind getting muddy) and a hat and gloves.  Forest school 

sessions allow children to learn, explore, increase self-esteem and 

gain confidence through nature and outdoor learning. Our children 

really enjoy the sessions and they are an important part of our school 

curriculum.  

Reading 

It is really important that we encourage the children to 

read regularly at home in order to support their 

learning at school and to embed the children’s use of 

their phonics. We would like children to read their 

reading book at least 3 times a week.  

Reading books will be changed on a Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday.  Please ensure that your 

child’s reading book is in school on a daily basis. 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Boundary Learning Together 

BLT will be sent home on Friday 10
th

 

January and should be returned to 

school by Friday 8
th

 February so the 

children can share their learning with 

their class. 

Don’t forget we will be choosing the 

best work to be displayed outside Miss 

Ashton’s office for all of our visitors 

to see! 

Don’t forget to check our year group page on our 

website, and our Facebook page, for updates on our 

learning and key information.  

 
 

 

 


